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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Collegaues,

Many factors complicate harvest gap outcomes and their
implementation.
Past research has focused on gap size, tree regeneration,
plant architecture, and plant community diversity. The
results are varied and highlight the influence of gap
characteristics, plant traits, microclimate, soil moisture,
and biotic influences within gaps. More studies are needed
to further refine these interactions by ecosystem and
region.
New studies are needed on functional relationships and
belowground processes within gaps, gaps as small-scale
plantings for new ecotypes/species for anticipated climate
change, and studies that translate existing knowledge into
application, such as forest canopy composition and
heterogeneity to stand-scale prescriptions (e.g., using
LiDAR). Implementation studies are needed to execute
research results into operations.
Overall, new knowledge on the context of gaps and their
application will advance the knowledge and the practice of
sustainable forest management.
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Message from the Editorial Board

Forests (ISSN 1999-4907) is an international and cross-
disciplinary, scholarly forestry journal. The distinguished
editorial board and refereeing process ensures the highest
degree of scientific rigor and review of all published
articles. Original research articles and timely reviews are
released online, with unlimited free access.

Our goal is to have  Forests be recognized as one of the
foremost publication outlets for high quality, leading edge
research in this broad and diverse field. We therefore invite
you to be one of our authors, and in doing so share your
important research findings with the global forestry
community.
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